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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

Again, it’s time for a shipment of donations to Romania, the 

second one this year. We are grateful to everybody who this 

year donated money, clothes, shoes, toys, household utensils 

etc to the Foundation and for everyone who this time helped 

with the loading – Martin, Lollo, Thomas, Maria, Ragnar, 

Anders, Jacob, Birgitta and Ante alongside a couple of the 

board members. The Foundation’s storehouse was bursting 

with cartons, but furniture cannot be stored there, so early in 

the morning Thomas went to Västerås in order to fetch nine 

hospital beds with special mattresses at the Salvation 

Army’s place and then to the Löjtnantsgården in Stockholm 

to fetch two more beds as well as crutches to the hospital in 

Borsa. Tobias donated 175 brand new spectacle frames just 

to mention some of the donors. When we finally could wave 

good-bye to the driver, we drew a sigh of relief and gratitude that not a single drop of rain had fallen while the boxes 

were out in the street. They could have been damaged. 
 

The SB Foundation sends – through Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger – a warm thank you to each and every one! 
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